
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 1, 1994 
 
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro Ltd. 

22 Elizabeth Street 

P.O. Box 179 

Utica, New York 13503-0179 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 
The Village of Middleville has received a settlement check from 

the Hartford Steam Boiler Insurance Company.  This was after the 

$500.00 deductible was removed and without your company’s 

assistance, our settlement would have been 50% less.  

 

John Militello acted very professional, courteous and in the 

Village of Middleville’s best financial interest.  Your bill for 

representing the village was minimal compared to the big 

difference you made in the final settlement. 

 

Thank you very much and I will highly recommend your services to 

anyone in need. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Mayor Leo A. Lynch 

Village of Middleville 

 
 


